
 

 

 

 

SMART WONDERS SCHOOL 
 
 

Tuesday, 6th August 2024                                                                            SWS/ACD/2024-25/56 
                            
 

Dear Parent 

Greetings from Smart Wonders! 
 
The school is hosting SWS Confluence an Interschool Competition from Thursday, 8th August 2024 
to Saturday 10th August 2024 where 20 schools from the Tricity are participating. The students of 
grade UKG-2 will have a holiday on Friday 9th August 2024. We will ensure that the academics is 
taken care of in the coming week. 
 
Seeking your kind cooperation 
 
Warm regards 
 

 
Poonamjit Kaur 
Principal 


